MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

BRENTWOOD, TENNESSEE

The Brentwood Board of Commissioners met in regular session on Monday, December 12, 2016 at 7:00 pm at the Brentwood Municipal Center.

Present were Mayor Regina Smithson; Vice Mayor Jill Burgin; Commissioners Ken Travis, Betsy Crossley, Anne Dunn, Mark Gorman and Rhea Little; City Manager Kirk Bednar; Assistant City Manager Jay Evans; City Attorney Roger Horner and City Recorder Deborah Hedgepath.  Commissioner Little led the invocation.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mayor Smithson.
Mayor Smithson administered the oath of office to Police Officer Brent Rowsey.

Commissioner Little moved for approval of the minutes from the November 28, 2016 meeting as written; seconded by Commissioner Dunn.  Approval was unanimous.
CONSENT AGENDA
Resolution 2016-89 - A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AN AGREEMENT WITH REPORTING SYSTEMS, INC. dba EMERGENCY REPORTING FOR A RECORDS MANAGEMENT SYSTEM FOR THE FIRE & RESCUE DEPARTMENT, for adoption 

Approval of change order #2 with Cunningham Construction for water line service replacement 

Approval to purchase replacement vehicle from Ford of Murfreesboro for Technology Department under state contract 

Cancellation of Board of Commissioners' meeting scheduled for December 19, 2016 

Commissioner Little moved for approval of the items on the Consent Agenda; seconded by Commissioner Crossley.  Approval was unanimous.
NEW BUSINESS

Commissioner Crossley moved for adoption of Resolution 2016-90 - A RESOLUTION ADOPTING REVISIONS TO THE BRENTWOOD LIBRARY POLICY MANUAL, seconded by Commissioner Dunn.  Resolution 2016-90 passed unanimously.

Commissioner Little moved for adoption of Resolution 2016-91 - A RESOLUTION AMENDING THE SOCIAL MEDIA POLICY, seconded by Commissioner Crossley.  Resolution 2016-91 passed unanimously. 

Commissioner Travis moved for adoption of Resolution 2016-92 - A RESOLUTION ADOPTING REVISIONS TO THE CITY'S PERSONNEL RULES AND REGULATIONS IN REGARD TO SOCIAL MEDIA USE BY EMPLOYEES, seconded by Vice Mayor Burgin.  Resolution 2016-92 passed unanimously. 

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.
APPROVED 
January 10, 2017


     Deborah Hedgepath





                                         Deborah Hedgepath, City Recorder
